DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO
Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry

2110 Broadway ¢ Sacramento, CA95818-2541 < (916)733-0123 < Fax(916)733-0195

To: PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR

From: Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director

Re: Please add these announcements to your website! (English and Spanish Translation)
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022

Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin.
Please also share relevant announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions,
please contact Alejandro Barraza at 916-733-0134. New and updated announcements are highlighted
in yellow!

For more information on any of the included events and a list of all weekly events that OYYA has to
offer, please visit www.scd.org/oyya.

Title New ‘ Confirmation Catechist Training
Copy English Text Below

Continuous Education Workshop for Confirmation Leaders, Faith Formation Leaders, Confirmation
Catechists May 17, 2022 — There is two time slots you can attend: May 17, 2022 at St. Lawrence
the Martyr Church. 9:30am - 1pm in person or 5:30 pm- 8:30pm - hybrid.

For more information: https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/confirmation training or email Alex
Barraza: abarraza@scd.org / 916-733-0154

Title New | Entrenamiento para Catequistas de Confirmacidon
Copy Spanish Text Below

Taller de Formacidn Continua para Lideres de Programas de Confirmacién y Catequistas

14 de Mayo, 2022. $15 en persona y en linea. Santuario de Nuestra Sefiora de Guadalupe, 711 T
Street Sacramento, CA 9:30am - 1:00pm (incluye la comida) en persona. En linea solo incluye el
material.

Para mas informacion: https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/confirmation training o correo
electrdnico a Alex Barraza: abarraza@scd.org / 916-733-0154
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